
On Saturday 29th July 2023 we held 
our first Field Trip as a Society at the 
Pitch Lake, La Brea.  Organised by the 
Education Committee; 37 PERSONS 
inclusive of members and non-members 
had a fun-filled time. Both children and 
adults were in awe of this natural treasure 
and international phenomenon. The 
chief tour guide, Mrs. HOSEIN-CLARKE, 
did not disappoint. She is anticipating 
our presence next year and with these 
pictures; we know that next year will be 
better. 

The President of the credit union, Randall 
Howe, expressed his gratitude to Board of 
Directors member Wilma Abbott-Romany, 
Credit and Education Committee member 
Kefira Mc Clean, and the convenor of 
the Education Committee Rachel Briggs 
for this pinnacle venture in boosting the 
society. He also gave a special shout out 
to Director Abbott-Romany for the tokens 
shared with the kids on this trip. They 
were well received. 

I would like to thank everyone present on 
the trip for the support and at the office 
of the credit union, who did their part in 
making this trip possible.

The Education committee looks forward 
to seeing you at our next event in the near 
future.
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